
Members of Bangor High School student
council recently collected food for their

#WeScareHunger campaign.
They held the drive during homecoming week as a competition for middle

school and high school students. They also asked the community to bring

non-perishable items to the homecoming football game. In all, over 500

food items were collected for our elementary food pantry!

Pictured L - R: Trevor Jones, Lily Clements, Karsen Kershner,

Emily Eilers & Grant Manke
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Bangor Pride – A small school building big futures

We are looking for people to tell 5 minute

stories on the theme ‘Fall’ at the

next Luna Story Slam, Sat., Oct. 7 at the

Pearl Street Brewery.

Listeners are needed too.

For more information go to lacrossestoryfest.com

Tellers and

Listeners Needed!

Congratulations
#1 Firefighter!

From your church family & fellow Deacons
at Living Word Christian Church

Congratulations
Captain Tony
Nickelatti

of the La Crosse
Fire Department on
being chosen the
#1 Firefighter in

our area by
explorelacrosse.com!

I would like to thank

Foundations Organic Seeds

of Onalaska for purchasing

my “Blue Ribbon” pig at

the Vernon County Fair.

Also thank you to Seeland’s

Carpetland of Coon Valley

and other contending

bidders. It was very much

appreciated!

Thanks again,
Hunter Moilien

Morrissey - Storhaug

Engagement
Dr. John & Deb Morrissey of Onalaska, WI and

Mr. Nick & LaVonne Storhaug of Lisbon, North Dakota are

happy to announce the upcoming marriage of their children,

Angela Morrissey and Tyler Storhaug. Angie has worked in

real estate management in the Twin Cities, and

Tyler is employed as a CPA for Deloitte in Minneapolis.

They plan to reside in Plymouth, Minnesota. The wedding will

take place on February 17, 2018 in Minneapolis, Minnesota.

Congratulations
to Curt Eckelberg on his 36 years

of service at UPS.
We are very proud of you
and all the hard work you

have done.
Time to take a step back
and enjoy some free time.
We are looking forward
to spending more time

with you.

Happy Retirement!
We love you very much!

Kim, Jonathan and Amy, Mandi

Benefit for

Jodie (Wurm) Eckert
Saturday, October 7th, 2pm to 8pm

All Star Banquets
4735 Mormon Coulee Road
La Crosse, WI 54601

Please come out and join us for food, music, and auctions, as we raise money for

Jodie. She has been diagnosed with lung and bone cancer and has been unable to

work during her surgeries, radiation and chemotherapy treatments.

All money raised will help the family with accumulating medical bills.

Please mark your calendars and plan to join us.

If you are unable to attend, a special fund for Jodie has also been set up at

www.gofundme.com/jodie-eckert and

Altra Federal Credit Union, LaCrosse

For more info, call: Joel "Nubby'' Wurm (608-317-3359)

Jill Wurm (608-317-1325) or Angela Forde (608-386-2550)

Thank you in advance for all your generosity and help.

It is people like you that make the world

a place worth fighting to live in.

For information on the

Celebrations call

608-785-7355

Mon.-Fri. 8 am-5 pm

or online at

lacrossetribune.com, click

on Celebrations and select

the submission form.

Celebrations!


